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NOTICE OF NON-DISCRMINATION UNDER §504 
 

POLICY STATEMENT 

 

It is the policy of the New York City Department of Education that, in accordance with §504 of the Rehabilitation 
Act of 1973 (§504), no other qualified person with a disability shall, solely by reason of their disability, be 
excluded from or otherwise denied participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination 
under any program or activity sponsored or provided by the New York City Department of Education. 
Confidentiality rights of persons with disabilities will be respected. 

 

Inquiries regarding the New York City Department of Education’s compliance with §504 rights or procedures 
should be directed to: 

 
 

For Students and Parents: §504 Program Manager  
 Office of School Health  
 42-09 28th Street, CN#25 
 Long Island City 11101 

(718) 310-2429 
504Questions@schools.nyc.gov 

 
 

Or to: U.S. Department of Education 
Office for Civil Rights 
32 Old Slip, 26th Floor 
New York, NY 10005-2500 
(646) 428-3900 
http://www.ed.gov/ 


